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293 Bay Street,
TORONTO, January 15th, 1930.

X.C.3Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MONTREAL.
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Dear Sir Arthur,

Yours of the 14th was very much appreciated by our 
Committee, and we have already made arrangements to hold the Dinner and 
Dance on February 28th, the date selected by Mr Beatty, 
he will consider the number we can bring out will be satisfactory, 
he had expressed willingness to come, subject to that, I thought it best 
to follow up your request with an invitation direct from the Toronto 
Society, and enclose copy of the letter I am sending.

Te are going to make every effort to secure a large 
turn-out of our members, and have every confidence in securing far more 
than on previous occasions.

I trust that
As

Thanking you for your eery kind assistance in this
matter,

I am,

Yours sincerely,

7DJ/L. Secretary.
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